
ANNOUNCEMENTS
10-23-2022

CHARIOT ONLINE APPAREL STORE

Thank you to everybody who purchased some Chariots apparel! We'll
let everyone know when our combined order has been printed and has
arrived here at the church for individual pickup.

STUDENT MINISTRY



FALL FESTIVAL & TRUNK-OR-TREAT
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 26 @ 6:30PM IN THE PAVIL ION

Youth are invited to a Fall Festival this Wednesday night under the
pavilion! Festivities & fun start at 6:30, and we will be hosting a
Trunk-or-Treat for the younger children at 7:30. Invite a friend!

Candy needed! Please leave any candy / goodie donations with Youth
Leaders Jason or Melissa Hepler. Thank you!

SERVICE TIMES CHANGE
SUNDAY SERVICES / /  8 :30 & 11:00AM
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES / /  10:00AM

After further prayer, and giving our new Sunday morning time change
a try, we are returning to our previous Sunday Service & Sunday
School times. Thank you for your patience as we seek what's best for
our church! 

OPERATION
CHRISTMAS
CHILD

COLLECTION WEEK NOV 14 - 21

Christmas is right around the corner, and our church will be collecting
Christmas shoe boxes containing gifts and Christ's gospel to needy
children all over the world. If you would like us to fill a shoe box for
you, please write a check to the church for $30, which will cover the
cost of gifts, a Bible, and shipping. Our church family goal this year is
to pack 150 Christmas shoe boxes. Please pray for this vital ministry
and thank you for your faithful generosity.

Contact Dwayne and Michelle Moorman with any questions.

"Declare His glory among all the nations" - Psalm 96:3

ALL-IN MEN



ALL-IN MEN'S MEETING
TONIGHT,  OCTOBER 23 @ 6:00PM IN THE CHAPEL

All men of the church are invited to join our Men’s Ministry for
a time of fellowship, accountability, and prayer. This is a great
opportunity to grow in the Lord and get to know the fellow men of
our church!

ELDER & DEACON NOMINIATIONS
NOMINATIONS DUE TODAY
PLACE NOMINATIONS IN THE TITHING BOXES

Do you know of a faithful Christian within our congregation who
exercises spiritual leadership and discipline, who could help to provide
spiritual protection and God’s discretion for our church?

Nominations for Elders & Deacons are open for 2023. Ballots are
on the bulletin board at the back. The serving Elders will review and
finalize all candidates, then present the nominations to the
congregation for election. Please pray for the Holy Spirit's guidance in
this process!

S.H. I .N.E.  CHILDREN'S MINISTRY



TRUNK-OR-TREAT
WEDNESDAY, OCT 26 @ 7:30PM
HOSTED BY OUR STUDENT MINSTRY

Our Student Ministry is hosting a Trunk-or-Treat for our younger kids
Wednesday night! All kids of all ages are welcome to come. Just drop
your children off at check-in as usual, our children's ministry leaders
Thomas & Tammy will bring them out at 7:30 to join in the fun.

GENERAL



LIGHT THE WAY PODCAST
NEW EPISODES STARTING NEXT WEEK

Tune in starting next week for our next series Tough Questions:
Answering the Tough Questions Regarding Our Faith. If you have any
questions to suggest for the podcast, you are welcome to email them
to Pastor Josh at josh@thelighthousebiblechurch.com.


